
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

April Menu 
Student 
 $2.80  
 Adult 
 $3.55  

Extra Milk 
$0.40 

16  
 
 
 
   ​No School 
 

17 
Hamburger Patty 

Bun 1.25oz 
Oven Fries 
Mixed Fruit 

Fresh Carrots 

18 
Breakfast Pizza 

Tater Tots 
Pineapple 

Fresh Cherry 
Tomatoes 

 

19 
Turkey & Swiss 

Sub 
Green Beans 

Peaches 
Fresh Carrots 

 

20 
Stuffed Sticks & 

Dip 
Broccoli 

Applesauce 
Marinara Cup 
Celery Sticks 

 

23 
Pork Roast 
Bun 1.25oz 

Calico Beans 
Pineapple 

Fresh Broccoli 

24 
Nachos 

Fresh Romaine 
Lettuce 
Pears 

Fresh Carrots 

25 
Mini Corn Dog 

Peaches 
Tater Tots 

Fresh Cauliflower 

26 
Pepperoni Pizza 

Green Beans 
Mixed Fruit 

Celery Sticks 

27 
Fish Sticks 
Dinner Roll 

Corn 
Applesauce 

Fresh Carrots 

 
 

 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Student Classroom Placement for 2018-2019 
Assigning Students to Classrooms​ - Elementary teachers will soon begin assigning students to classrooms for next 
school year.  Students will be assigned to classes for next school year by their current teachers and administrator, 
who are in the best position to make these recommendations.  The teachers have worked with the children 
throughout the year and are able to identify their strengths and areas of needed support.  Teachers consider many 
factors as balanced classes are prepared.  These factors include: 

-academic abilities  
-social skills 
-gender balance 
-individual learning styles and needs 
-student personality and interactions 
-combinations of students to avoid  
-class size  

 
The Goal of the Classroom Assignment Process​ - The goal of the class assignment process is to produce a diverse 
combination of student groups who will work well together in the academic setting.  This important task is vital to 
the creation of a positive class environment, which enables students to function to the best of their abilities. 
Students are assigned to classes based upon the best possible match of teaching skills and interpersonal needs of 
students.  
 
Parent Input – We Need Your Support and Input!​ - Parents who feel the need to provide input about their child’s 
placement should contact the building administrator or pick up the Elementary Parent Input form from the school 
office. It is important to note that a request for a specific teacher is not appropriate.  When providing input, please 
consider the items listed above.  It is best to communicate a child’s strengths or weaknesses in writing to the 
administrator.  It is important to note that when providing input, the information will be considered during the class 
placement process.  However, the act of submitting a written information or request does not guarantee placement 
in a particular class. 
 
Please respect the teachers’ and administrators’ professional judgment.  It is important to note that the teachers and 
administrator hand place every child. We have each student’s best interests in mind as class selections are made. 
Please have your request into the school by Friday, April 27, 2018. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation! 
 
Mr. Fitzpatrick, Emerson Elementary 
Mrs. Naughton, Irving Elementary 
Mr. Johnson, Whittier Elementary 
Mr. Timmerman, Laura Ingalls Wilder Elementary 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


